
Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for attending 

the Health and Wellness Fair at [School Name] on [Date]. Your participation contributed greatly 

to the event's success. 

To continuously improve our events and better serve our community, we kindly request your 

feedback. Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• Were there any areas that you feel could be improved? 

• Any suggestions for future health and wellness topics? 

Your insights are invaluable to us. Please respond by [Return Date] either by email at [Email 

Address] or by completing our online survey at [Survey Link]. 

Thank you once again for your support. We look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


